

What previous participants have said about Thinking & Communicating Outside the Box

"Brilliant"

(Participant, March 2021)

"Loved it!"

(Participant, April 2022)

"Best workshop/training I have attended. All my colleagues should do it. Thanks, Tim and ASPI!"

(Participant March 2021)

"The content and delivery were inspiring. I felt encouraged to keep learning and improving to apply these learnings in all the engagements I have. It should be offered regularly at all levels across Australia."

(Participant, February 2021)

"Not your standard course. Something different and engaging." (Participant, June 2021)

"I will present at meetings in a completely different way from now on!" (Participant, March 2021)

"It helped me understand my current capacity—and how I can improve." (Participant, February 2022)

"The course is markedly different to other offerings, and provides a constructive and supportive environment and materials for self-development."

(Participant March 2021)

"I loved the fast pace of the course."

(Participant, February 2022)

"Well presented, and has given me new tools to work with. A different way of looking at problems—and how to present them."
(Participant, March 2022)

"It was great exposure to the skills required to improve for my next step."

(Participant, March 2022)



"I learnt some great speaking techniques, which will be valuable in my workplace."

(Participant, March 2022)

"It definitely put me outside my comfort zone and provided a space to think differently."

(Participant, March 2021)

"It was given mew new ways to approach complex problems & analyse problem sets. It has also given me new ways to formulate messaging and convey them with meaning."

(Participant, March 2022)

"The course expanded my understanding of different ways of looking at the world."

(Participant, February 2022)

"Lots of new techniques were introduced, and I feel I now have more tools in my toolbox."

(Participant, June 2021)

"Everyone can benefit from this training—even though, for me, it took me well out of my comfort zone."

(Participant, February 2022)

"The course was a breath of fresh air, and brought out my creative side. It made me realise that life is much more complicated than it seems, and there are many angles to see it from."

(Participant, March 2022)

"Overall, I enjoyed the interactive aspects of the workshop, as I learn more by doing than reading and watching, so I found it helpful as an interactive workshop. This course is very useful for most, if not all, public servants. Make the option for a longer course!" (Participant, February 2022)

"I feel that the workshop has given me new imaginative skills. It has also given me new argumentative skills."

(Participant, February 2022)

"I loved the class participation and interactive aspects of the course, and Tim's on-going feedback and dialogue. I also loved hearing the thoughtful insights from others in the group."

(Participant, February 2022)

"A very valuable course. Made me think and analyse how to better communicate."

(Participant, March 2022)



"I guess it's the first time in my career that imaginative skills could be used to manage complex problems."

(Participant, March 2022)

"There was fast-paced interaction, combined with challenges to your knowledge and capacity to make an argument."

(Participant, February 2022)

"A great course, and I will recommend to all—especially military people."

(Participant, April 2022)

"I love the take-home resources—thanks!" (Participant, April 2022)

"This course challenged the status quo; made me look outside of the embedded process for new ways to communicate." (Participant, March 2022)

"All the activities were great, however I have always struggled with speaking in front of a group... This really has helped me." (Participant, April 2022)

"The course stretched me intellectually, and also stretched my imagination. I was actually very impressed by Timothy's ability to engage the group and how to approach and solve complex problems. I was engaged from start to finish."

(Participant, March 2022)

"Timothy was a great facilitator—very supportive and welcoming. The course was really fun. Thank you!"
(Participant, March 2022)